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Our company found Bayview Construction Corporation to provide excellent design
ideas and high quality construction work for our project. They provided the Architect
and worked extensively with him in Implementing a design that met our design and
budget expectations.

We are very pleased with the quality of the work that was completed and, just as
importantly, their willingness to cooperate In achleving the common goal of opening
our bullding for business. I found that their concern for this project equaled ours
and ultimately together we achleved our goal, They have been reliable and
dependable In completing the project to our expectations.

We especlally enjoyed working with Jim Hill the Project Manager and Jim Bell, the
Fleld Superintendent on the job. Thelr attention to detall Is outstanding and they
were always responsive to our needs and requests. I would highly recommend their
services to others for any design and bulld construction projects.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Debble Holmes

250 5W Monterey Road
Stuare, Florida 34994

Fr2-692.2272
B00-853-9605
fax: 772-692-2223

warw.exeyacht.com
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